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There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and

student accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online
at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success
SPC Students Earn Scholarships for HIT Studies

SPC Health Information Technology (HIT) students were awarded scholarships by the
Texas Health Information Management Association (TXHIMA). The Evelyn L. Cockrell
Scholarship ($1,000) was awarded to Alyssa Mata, who was a driving force behind the
creation of a HIT student organization. TXHIMA HIT Program Scholarship ($1,000) was
awarded to Alexandria Twitchell and the Outstanding Student Scholarship ($1,000) was
awarded to Julissa Avila. Each student will participate in the Texas Health Information
Management Association conference.

Performance Excellence
 
SPC Students Receive Gas Cards in Support of Retention

Students in the Applied Science & Health Sciences Divisions received over 1,000 gas
cards for the Spring semester due to COVID-19. Funding was paid under the Carl
Perkins Grant. The $10 gas cards support retention and persistence by helping
students defray transportation costs to attend class. The Carl D. Perkins Career and
Technical Education Act of 2006 supports academic achievement of career and
technical education students.

Principle-Centered Leadership
SPC Students Participate in ‘Truth and Reconciliation’

SPC Department of Student Life recruited three students in Spring to participate in the
2021 Truth and Reconciliation Oral History Project, hosted virtually by Wiley College.
After extensive training, SPC students Mathew Ramos, Chrishall Armstrong and
Faith Williams assisted the Marshall, Texas community in collecting and sharing stories
of discrimination and racism. Interviews were transcribed and added to data from
previous years. The event was held at SPC in 2019.
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